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I oppose ending mail-in voting, which has successfully worked for over 20 years. It 

enfranchises people who have to work, people with mobility issues, with health 

issues, for whom in-person voting on one day would pose significant challenges. And 

there is no evidence that it leads to fraud or other voting irregularities. In fact, with 

paper ballots, our votes are much more secure, not less. Oregon was a trailblazer in 

mail-in balloting, it works, and there are no good reasons to revert to in-person 

voting. I oppose SB210. 


